
Your 2025/2026 assessments need to be paid by June 1st, 2025 to avoid late charges 

and interest. If you have not received your statement, please call us at 252-441-5886 or 

email us at colingtonadmin@colingtonharbour.net. 

We also have a drop box outside our door if you need to make a payment before or 

after our hours. 
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